
CHCNA General Meeting 
November 19, 2019 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, Vice President 
David Risher, Treasurer 
Catherine Wusterhausen 
 
16 people were present, including board members. 

Meeting called to order at 6:35 PM by the Vice President. 

Minutes 
The October minutes were read and adopted as read. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Treasurer's report approved. 
 
Old Business 

● The welcoming committee has purchased some cards and material. 
● The city is conducting a mobility study on Cameron and Dessau Road.  There will be a public 

information and input session on November 21 at 6pm at the Gus Garcia Recreation Center. 
 

Guest Speakers 
Lauren Hartnett and Caleb Prichard from Councilmember Harper-Madison's office provided updates about 
issues, with particular emphasis on the ongoing land development code revision process  
 
New Business 

● Planning for the Christmas party, which will be on December 7th at old town.  
● The Villas will soon be undergoing some major renovations. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


